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ScHoot or NUCLEAR ENGINEERIN May 13,1988

Mr. Alexander Adams, Jr.
M&ll Stop 11 H 3
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Docket No. 50-182

Dear Al: -

Enclosed please find 2 copies of the PUR-1 Technical Specifications incorporating
changes we discussed in our recent telephone conversation and some gramatical and
typographic corrections. In general all changes are of a cosmetic nature with no major
changes that would change intent. One copy has all of the changes marked in pencil to
help you check them but not permanent if you wish to erase them.

'
I wish to thank you for your help at a very hectic period of our school year. It was of

great help and much appreciated, and it made my job much easier when I could devote
adequate time to review the changes.

If we can be of any further help please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

ggd%f &) -
,

Eldon R. Stansberry
Assistant Laboratory Director
and Reactor Supervisor
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